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Please ask for:   Mark Jones 

  

Date:                  21 June 2025 

  

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

I am delighted to let you know that Claire McGonigal was appointed as the permanent Head 

Teacher for Culloden Academy.   

 

Claire is currently the head teacher for Grantown Grammar and will take up her new post at 

the start of the new school session in August. 

 

We wish Claire well in leading the school with all staff, parents and young people.   

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mark Jones 

Area Education Quality Improvement Manager 

 

 

 


